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• The 2010 and 2013 LTEPs identified the connection of 
remote First Nation communities as a priority for the 
province 

• The IESO produced the Remote Community Connection 
Plan and the North of Dryden IRRP 

• Wataynikaneyap Power has been identified by the 
Government of Ontario as the designated proponent to 
connect remote communities. 

• In order to reinforce the existing North of Dryden 
system, and to accommodate remote community 
connections, a new 230 kV line to Pickle Lake “The 
Project” is required 
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Existing North of Dryden System 
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Historical Flow on E1C (25MW) from Ear Falls 



The Project – Line to Pickle Lake 

5 

New Normal 

Open Point for 

E1C.  

New 230 kV line to Pickle Lake 

Future flow on E1C reduced from about 25MW to about 2MW (supplying Cat 

Lake and Slate Falls only) and reversed as now normal supply is from Pickle 

Lake as opposed to Ear Falls. 
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